SO ay -

Shahid Maghsoodi Branch, Farhangian University, Hamedan, Iran -

-Alexandra Bopp Sutter, bopptrading GmbH, Holzwiesstr.1, 8704 Herrli_b.e.‘rgv'v

~ Verein Seidenstrasse fiir Bildungs-, und Kulturaustausch

Dear Alexandra Bopp Sutter,

On behalf of our Iranian schools and ourselves, we would like to express our thanks for] |2
organising the possibility that 8 students of Farhangian University were invited to attend] '

your exchange-program for Iranian teachers in Switzerland, from 9th till 15th May 2016 I

‘We appreciate your huge and special effort in discussions with the gchf@én‘]

departments in Iran and the Iranian embassy in Bern as well as the Swiss government i

order to gét all our visas settled. On top of that, we understand that the cost of 'hoﬁsir"lg |

and living in Switzerland in comparison to Iran is very high. However together With youl V £

and your friends you found solutions to settle this.

We are looking forward to visit you in Switzerland for the exchange program: visits off 1A
schools, learning of Swiss educational system — including the “dual system”, as well as (43 A

visiting your country which we have never seen before.
Many thanks again.

Kind regards

VERSITY




